
  

Bennett Elementary School 
SAC Minutes -  1-20-2022 

 
 

Attendance:   
 
Shaneka Walstine 
Danielle Smith 
Yahira Tamayo 
Arleen Calloway 
Andrea Collins 
Barbara Collins 
Dawn Forsberg 
Danielle Wesley 
Robert Horton 
Maria Miranda 
Jennifer Stepp 
Tiffany McCahill 
 
Call to Order:    
A meeting of the Bennett School Advisory Council was held in the media center and through a virtual Teams meeting 
link, on  1-20-2022 .  Chair Yahira Tamayo, called the meeting to order at 2:18 PM .   ___Ms. Walstine_ recorded the 
minutes for this meeting. 
  
 
Minutes:  
Minutes from meeting on 12/14/2021 were shared but will need to be approved at the next meeting as several 
members were not present. 
 
Old Business:   

• Review of the needed positions to be filled within our SAC (IZ Rep & SAF Rep, ESE: Parent of a student, 
Gifted: parent of a student) 
 

New Business:  

• School Choice/Reassignment window of December 1, 2021 – February 1, 2022 is currently open for 
applications.  Spreading the word for clarity for our fifth graders moving on to Sunrise Middle is necessary for 
them be considered for the magnet program.  

 
SIP: 

• BPIE - 3 Domains of BPIE with 34 indicators used for rating on Inclusive education practices. Each indicator 
was read aloud and rated 1, 2, or 3. 1 indicates doing well, 2 indicates need improvement, and 3 is non-
satisfactory.  

        Domain 1: Leadership and Decision Making 
Domain 2: Instruction and Student Achievement 
Domain 3: Communication and Collaboration 

               BPIE rating results will be added to the School Improvement Plan.  

• Mid-Year Reflection (Data will be forthcoming)  
    

Reports: 
 
The Principal’s Report  



  

• We administered iReady diagnostic 2 to all K-5 students.  

• 1st and 2nd grade students will be taking the Mid-Year Primary Reading assessments. 

• 5th grade students will be taking the Science BSA.  

• District Canvas page was created to address the 5th grade science standards that will be assessed on the 
NGSS assessment.  

• 2nd and 4th grade students attended a field trip at the Museum of Discovery and Science funded by  

• Staff members are addressing students' academic and social emotional needs after pandemic-related 
concerns.   

• A need survey is forthcoming to determine allocation of accountability funds.  

• New Math series will be voted on soon with a plan to order materials by summer 2022.  
 
 

Next Meeting Date & Time:   
The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 24, 2022 at  6:15   P.M..  
 
 
Meeting Adjournment:   
 The meeting was adjourned at 2:57 p.m. 
 
Submitted by, 
Yahira Tamayo 
SAC Chair_ 
Approval Date: 2/24/2022 


